
St Levan Primary School 

where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD 

Tel:  01736 810486  
 

 

Tuesday 31st October 2023 

 

Dear Parents  

 

As you are aware Mr Francis was unwell and absent from School leading up to the 

half term. I just wanted to let you know that unfortunately he continues to be unwell 

and will be off for the next couple of weeks. If you need to get in touch during this 

time, please contact Cassandra - secretary@st-levan.cornwall.sch.uk. 

 

I am sure you will join us all in wishing him a speedy recovery. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

 

Sharon Brolly 

Chair of Governors 


